
Freethought Society of the Midlands

Business Meeting

April 16, 2014

Location: Grecian Gardens Restaurant

Number of Attendees: 11

Dean Smith told the group that we were almost able to apply for our business checking 
account. Dean, Elaine and Lil are planning to go to the credit union to establish our 
credentials and will report next meeting.

Andrea Moore distributed her FSM-themed jewelry. Douglas showed the group the 
keychain that he had modified from one of Andrea’s lockets. It was a very attractive 
alternative use of the lockets.

There was a discussion about the need to formalize the FreeThought Society meetings. 
Currently, Lil Dowdey is working on a draft of by-laws for the group. We will be meeting 
to go over those soon. 

 


